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Dear Cindy Hogan,

Thank you for your application for a Community Gaming Grant. The support that you are
providing to students in British Columbia is highly valued and appreciated.

I am pleased to inform you that the Community Gaming Grants Branch has reviewed and
approved your organization's PAC/DPAC grant application for the amount of $ 11,920.00. This
grant will be deposited directly into your gaming account within the next few days.

Please keep the information contained in this letter, especially the dollar value of the grant,
confidential until it is announced by the Province of British Columbia, or, until the province
declines the opportunity. Please inform the Community Gaming Grants branch if you are
intending to make a public announcement.

Please note that all recipients of Community Gaming Grants are required to adhere to the terms
and conditions of the program. Detailed program information, including the complete list of
conditions for this grant, can be found at: https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/sports-
culture/gambling-fundraising/gaming-grants/community-gaming-grants. Please note that grant
funding is intended to benefit students by enhancing their extra-curricular opportunities. Grant
funds remain under the management and control of the PAC/DPAC that receives them. Funds
may not be used for, or transferred to, curricular purposes or to schools or school districts, or any
of their activities or programs.
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As you can appreciate, it is very important that we are able to demonstrate that public funds are
being used appropriately and for the purpose they were intended. Because of this, all recipients
of Community Gaming Grants are required to report on the use of gaming funds using the
Gaming Account Summary Report (GASR). The report must be submitted to the Community
Gaming Grants Branch within 90 days of the organization's fiscal year end, showing how these
funds were spent. That form is available on our website at:
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/sports-culture/gambling-fundraising/gaming-
grants/community-gaming-grants.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the work that you do to support your
community.

If you have any questions about your grant, please do not hesitate to contact program staff at
CommunityGamingGrants@gov.bc.ca or (250)356-1081.

Sincerely,

David Pyatt

Executive Director
Community Gaming Grants Branch
Ministry of Municipal Affairs


